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Comments: I am reacting to the proposed expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge . 

I agree that the facilities need an upgrade but all of these out of state corporations want to make things that are

not in keeping with what we love about these old places. My fear is that the place will turn into  a fancy exclusive

resort which is entirely inappropriate next to the Bob  Marshall Wilderness. That is the only way the developer

can recoup his/her money. The demographic that is attracted does not  respect wildness but wants amenities that

are incompatible. 

Look at Big Sky when it started and before it turned into what is now:  Industrial Recreation at its worst with most

of the housing being short term. There is no sense of place or honoring of the wild land  nearby.  The Bob

Marshall  is a unique gem and should not be sullied.

The USFS is the guardian with its special use permit.


